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TOWN OF LYME 
CHARGE 

LYME HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE 

Summary: 

The Lyme Highway Safety Committee is an advisory committee appointed by the 
Board of Selectmen to make recommendations to the Board on matters affecting 
highway safety.  It functions as the local extension of the New Hampshire Highway 
Safety Council. 

Membership: 

The Lyme Highway Safety Committee shall consist of the following members: 
• Board of Selectmen representative 
• Police Department representative 
• Highway Department representative 
• Two members designated by the Board of Selectmen 

Duties and Responsibilities: 

The Committee shall: 

a. Elect its own chair and establish its own organization; 

b. Conduct public meetings at least quarterly; 

c. Conduct public hearings as appropriate; 

d. Independently, or at the request of the board of selectmen: 
• identify problems/needs, 
• determine priorities, 
• establish objectives and countermeasures, 
• develop highway safety programs, and 
• implement/monitor efforts to improve highway (including pedestrian 

and bicycle) safety; 

e. Make recommendations to the Board of Selectmen for policies and 
procedures to improve highway safety in the Town of Lyme. 

 ___________________ ___________________ ___________________ 
 Richard G. Jones, chair  Charles R. Ragan Simon L. Carr 


